December 22, 2023

Dear Link Families,

It's the day before the much anticipated holiday recess, and I wanted to be sure to wish you all a very happy holiday season and a wonderful start to the New Year 2024.

I look forward to seeing my family and visiting friends and relatives that I have not seen in a while. I will be hosting my family, and since this is granddaughter #2's first Christmas (she was born in August) it adds a new dimension to our holidays! I also look forward to catching up on some reading and house projects.

However you spend your week, I hope you do find time to do those things you love with the people you love.

Thank you for all your support. School re-opens on Tuesday January 2, 2024.

Sincerely,

Mary Bish, Principal